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Tennessee Valley Authority, 1101 Market Street, Chattanooga, Tennessee 37402-2801

October 26, 1995

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Gentlemen:

In the Matter of
Tennessee Valley Authority

Docket Nos. 50-390
50-391

WATTS BAR NUCLEAR PLANT - DOCUMENT CONTROL DESK CORRESPONDENCE

Re: NRC letter to TVA, dated October 20, 1995, "Incorrect Submittal of Correspondence"

We have reviewed the referenced letter and recognize the importance of having correspondence
addressed as required by regulations. Enclosed are several pieces of correspondence submitted
by TVA to the NRC which may not have reached the Document Control Desk. We regret this
inconvenience and have taken measures to ensure that it does not recur in the future. If you have
any questions, please contact me at (423) 751-2687.

Sincerely,

Patrick P. Carier
Manager
Corporate Licensing

Enclosures
cc: See page 2
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U.S. N'4clear Regulatory Commission
R~age 2
October 26, 1995

cc: U.S Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 11
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Mr. Peter S. Tam, Senior Project Manager
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
One White Flint North
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, Maryland 20852

Mr. M. C. Thadani, Project Manager
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
One White Flint North
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, Maryland 20852

NRC Resident Inspector
Watts Bar Nuclear Plant
1260 Nuclear Plant Road
Spring City, Tennessee 37381


